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Veterans SA brings key support services to Riverland veterans 

 

The Riverland veteran community will have direct access to essential support services at 

the 2023 Riverland Field Days, with five key organisations set to join Veterans SA at this 

year’s event. 

Returning for a second year, Veterans SA has again partnered with service providers to 

connect approximately 950 former-serving personnel and their families living in the 

region with veteran’s services and support. 

Veterans SA Director Chantelle Bohan said the event provided an important opportunity 

to reach veteran community members in the region directly. 

“Our experience has found that many members of our veteran community aren’t aware 

of the breadth of support and services available to them, and the field days are a great 

way to hear directly and connect them with service providers relevant to their needs,” Ms 

Bohan said. 

“The partnering organisations joining us this year can provide veterans and their families 

in the region with direct access to advocacy services, counselling and wellbeing support, 

family support, volunteering opportunities as well as veteran concession and discount 

information.” 

Veterans SA will be joined at the Riverland Field Days by representatives from:  

- Open Arms – Veterans & Families Counselling 
- Legacy Club of South Australia & Broken Hill 
- Military and Emergency Services Health Australia 
- Australian Partners of Defence 
- Disaster Relief Australia 

“The Riverland Field Days have become a highlight on our calendar, and we look 

forward to engaging with the local veteran community again at this year’s event,” Ms 

Bohan said.  

“We invite anyone attending the field days to stop by the Veterans SA stand during their 

visit.” 

Visit Veterans SA and their exhibiting partners at site P57 at the 2023 Riverland Field 

Days in Barmera from Friday 15 – Saturday 16 September 2023. 

mailto:rebecca.vanreesema@sa.gov.au
https://www.openarms.gov.au/
https://www.adelaidelegacy.org.au/
https://mesha.org.au/
https://apod.com.au/
https://disasterreliefaus.org/

